
Appendix 3:  Russian River Water Project 
 

Key to the development of Sonoma County and Cloverdale was an adequate source of 
drinking water and protection from floods.  The Cloverdale City Council and the 
Cloverdale Chamber of Commerce were both interested in the Russian River as a source 
of water and recreation.  Dave Davini took a leadership role in assuring support to build 
the Coyote Dam and other projects that protected the city’s water rights and gave the 
city a strong voice in development of the river. 
 

A. 1948 Proposed Plan for Improvement of Flood Control and Allied Purposes on 
Russian River.  The first Russian River comprehensive plan to control the flows 
of the river and provide for future agricultural irrigation and municipal water 
supplies was developed in 1947 and 1948.  Dave Davini took a keen interest in 
seeing the plan move forward, and he helped build cooperation among 
regional governmental agencies to make financing possible for suggested 
projects. 

 
B. 1954 Control and Use of Russian River Water.  The second comprehensive plan 

for the Control and Use of Russian River Water was developed by the Sonoma 
County Flood Control and Water Conservation District in 1953 and 1954.  Dave 
Davini worked to assure that this plan moved forward and that the City of 
Cloverdale was well represented.  Water is still a critical issue with all cities in 
Sonoma County, but without early involvement of people like Dave Davini 
smaller cities would be far less well served. 

 
C. 1959 Invitation Letter to Dedication Day Ceremonies.  On June 6, 1959, Dave 

Davini was invited to the Dedication Day Ceremonies for Lake Mendocino and 
the Coyote Dam in honor of his many years of service to Russian River 
development. 

 
 

 























































 


